Kevin Ntombah <a href="mailto:kevinntombah@yahoo.com">kevinntombah@yahoo.com</a> From:

Wednesday, March 3, 2010 10:33 PM Sent:

secretary < secretary @CFTC.gov> To:

"Regulation of Retail Forex" **Subject:** 

Dear Mr Secretary,

I am writing this email to let you know that i am opposing the new change of the leverage in the Forex Market. I am an average citizen who trade part time and thinking of starting to trade full time as my own business. Times are hard for me and the family and employment is tough to get to provide for my family. Forex is my only opportunity to be self sufficient for my family, changing the leverage amount will hurt my house hold because i do not have the 10:1 to invest in this market. I am please asking you to reconsider this change, my families life depends on my trading.

Thank you for your consideration

Kevin Ntombah